
 

 

Ref: ConfirmedCase/CTY/hll 

20th March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Covid-19 Update – Confirmed Case 

We are now in a position to inform you that a parent of one of our students has a 

confirmed case of Covid-19. The child concerned is not currently in school, has no 

symptoms and is self-isolating. It is inevitable that further cases will arise and in such 

instances, we will ensure they follow the latest guidance from Public Health England 

and the Government. 

  

We continue to put in place measures to maintain a safe learning environment for 

students and staff. We would ask for your support in not making any non-urgent calls 

or visits to the school whilst we focus on the students and staff each day.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, patience and understanding during this 

uncertain time. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr Ian Critchley 

Principal 


